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Introduction

The first Adult and Communities Annual Engagement Summit was held 
on 11 August at the RAF Museum.  This event forms an important part 
of the new Adults and Communities engagement structure.

The Engagement Summit brought together members of the Health and 
Wellbeing Board, Barnet Council officers, people who use health and 
social care services and voluntary and community sector 
organisations.

The aim of the Engagement Summit was to work together to develop 
a list of adult social care and health subjects that attendees felt were 
the most important to discuss over the next 12 months.

Lunch and Networking

Before the start of the event there were opportunities to:

• Vote for Involvement Board Resident     
    Representatives

• See the new engagement web pages

• Find out about the trial working          
    groups

• Vote for the new look newsletter

• Network and meet other people. 

Welcomes and introductions



The Worshipful The Mayor of the London Borough of Barnet officially 
opened the event.

Mathew Kendall, Adults and Communities 
Director welcomed everyone to the event.

Councillor Helena Hart spoke about the 
importance of the Partnership Boards and 
how their work has helped us to continue to 
shape health and social care services 
together.



Workshop 1

James Mass, Assistant Director, 
Communities, spoke about the 
engagement priorities for 2016-2017.

James spoke about what we want to 
achieve through working more closely 
together. He then put forward 
suggestions of subjects that people may want to consider for 
discussion.

Everybody was asked to add any subjects 
they felt were important to be considered 
for discussion. 

Groups were asked to pick three subjects 
they would like to be taken to the second 
workshop for further discussion.

The final 10 subjects nominated by the groups were:

1. Hospital discharge
2. Employment
3. Crisis intervention and prevention
4. Information
5. Community equipment and telecare
6. Autism
7. Making services accessible to everyone
8. End of life care
9. Dementia services
10. Guide to good engagement.

You can find the full notes from the workshop in Appendix 1.



Workshop 2

During the second workshop everybody was 
invited to join a discussion on the subject that 
was of most interest to them.

Discussions were held around what areas of 
the subject people felt would be most helpful 
to work together to improve. 

Attendees were asked to tell us:

• What are the issues?
• What could be improved?
• How would you investigate how to 

make improvements?
• What are the questions that need 

answers?

The full responses to these can be found in Appendix 2

Round Up 

Mathew Kendall advised everyone the 
work completed today would be taken to 
the Involvement Board. This is so a final 
decision can be made on the subjects for 
the working groups.

The results of the vote for the Resident Representatives for the 
Involvement Board would be announced over the next two weeks.

All the members of the People Bank database would be invited to 
attend the engagement working groups as they are set up.

Mathew thanked everyone for all their hard work and looked forward 
to working with everyone over the coming year.


